
INDIA PORTS GLOBAL PRIVATE LIMITED 
Mumbai – India 

 
REQUIREMENT OF PROJECT MANAGER 

 

CORRIGENDUM NO.1 

A notice regarding Requirement of a full-time Project Manager, to be 

stationed at Tehran, was issued on 5th August 2016.  The last date for 

receipt of application is 26th August 2016, as mentioned therein.  

Please note that the last date for receipt of application has been extended till 

6th September 2016. 

Applications, enclosing self-attested copies of relevant testimonials of 

qualification, experience, etc. may be sent by E-mail to 

md.indiaportsglobal@gmail.com, instead of the E-mail ID mentioned in the 

original notice. 

______ 
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